
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

July 25, 2016 

 

 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Sr., William “Chip” Ball, Doug O’Clair, Chief Edward Andersen, Gary 

Dennis, Cindy Rouillard. 

The meeting came to order at 7:35 p.m. 

• Check Reports were reviewed and signed 

• The Board approve the June 27 & July 11th minutes with corrections. 

• The Board intent to cut applications. 

The Board discussed the new roof for the Library.  Doug made a motion to have 

McIntire & Son replace the old roof for $9,240.  Chip 2nd the motion. 

• John Hopkins, Health Officer stated his term would be ending in September.  John 

said he was interested in continuing the position.  (The Selectmen recommend and 

the state appoints).  John thanked the Board for their help with a zoning matter. 

• The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm 


